
Madrona Happenings-May 
 

1. Stop by our campus...we have a new painted HORNET on our building, it 
really shows our school spirit. 

 
 

2.  We hosted a FARM TO MARKET event here at Madrona.   It was so 
well-organized; the various stations were very educational and informative. 

 
3.  Madrona’s intermediate Battle of the Books team took second, we are so 

excited. 
 

4. Madrona place 1st and 2nd in the District SPELLING BEE. 
 

5. We have hired three new teachers for Madrona next year, we are super 
enthusiastic about the new faces that will be here next year. 

 
6.  It is TEACHER APPRECIATION WEEK...with the help of volunteers, our 

teachers have newly painted bathrooms, fresh picnic tables and a fun week of 
special goodies planned.  WE LOVE OUR ENTIRE STAFF. 

 
7.  Lifeskills students will be going on their annual horse camp field trip.  In 

addition, our Lifeskills students have been joining general ed for various field trips 
throughout the year. 

 
8.  We are expecting a BIG TURN OUT for our Kindergarten Round up, lots of 

phone calls coming in.  YAY! 
 

9.  We are continuing to strengthen our relationship with HEADSTART, through 
visitations both here and there. 

 
10.  WE ARE ALL SUPER EXCITED TO BE BEGIN PLANNING FOR FULL 

DAY/FIVE DAY A WEEK KINDERGARTEN…. 

 


